
Joint Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
25 June 2020 

 
 

 
Minute Extract of the meeting of the Joint Strategic Committee that took place on              
the 9 June 2020 
 
 
JSC/010/20-21 Adur and Worthing Gypsy & Traveller Encampments - response         

to the  recommendations from the JOSC working group 
 
Before the Committee was a report by the Acting Director for Environmental Services,             
copies of which had been circulated to all Members and a copy of which is attached to the                  
signed copy of these minutes as Item 10.  
 
The report provided a response and recommendations to the Joint Strategic Committee on             
the recommendations contained within the Joint Overview and Scrutiny working group           
review of ‘Adur and Worthing Gypsy & Traveller Encampments’, initially presented to this             
committee in November 2019.  
 
It was suggested by a councillor that a member of the traveller community be invited to                
participate in the councillor awareness training. Officers welcomed the suggestion.  
 
The recommendations in the report were proposed by Councillor Brian Boggis, seconded 
by Councillor Heather Mercer and unanimously agreed by the Committee. 
 
 
 
Decision:  
 
The Joint Strategic Committee  
  

(i) agreed that a review of the impact and value of the West Sussex Transit 
agreement is brought before the JSC on a 3 yearly basis, with the next 
formal review being in 2022; 
 

(ii) endorsed the plan to source member training on these matters to include a 
refresher on current processes; and 
 

(iii) agreed that litter bins are provided at encampment sites. 
 


